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We have lots of exciƟng new events coming up, so please make 
sure you check the ‘Dates for the Diary’ secƟon. 

On Monday next week at 10.45am we have our Remembrance 
Day Service down at St Peter’s Church in Diddlebury for Class 2 

and 3. We also have poppies on sale in school should you wish to 
purchase any items. Please send money in with children or come 

to the school office for more informaƟon.  

There is a funeral taking place at St Peter’s church on Monday at 
2pm. As mourners will be leaving at a similar Ɵme to school 

pickup, we would like to ask you to be mindful that the carpark 
may be unusually busy during this period.  

On Friday 15th November we will be raising money for Children 
in Need with a PJ day at school in return for a £1.00 donaƟon.  

House AcƟviƟes are scheduled for the next 3 consecuƟve weeks. 
We would be grateful if you could please take a look at the 

‘Date’s for the Diary’ secƟon and make sure that your child has 
waterproofs and wellies in school on the day that their house is 

due to go to Forest School.  

Finally, unfortunately Heather in the kitchen will not be in work 
for another 2 weeks, therefore we will be conƟnuing with the 

current lunch providers (please see next weeks menu aƩached). I 
know all the children are missing her meals and look forward to 

her return.  

I hope you all have a great weekend! 

11.11.24 10.45—Remembrance Day Service 
12.11.24 Class 1&N—Forest School 

14.11.24 House Activities—All Saints (White 
House) to Forest School 

15.11.24 School Nurse—Height and Weight Check 
R & Yr6 

19.11.24 House Activities—St MichaelÕs (Green 
House) to Forest School 

26.12.24 Class 1&N—Forest School 
26.11.24 Last Netball Club 

28.11.24 House Activities—St PeterÕs (Purple 
House) to Forest School 

29.11.24 6.30pm—CSA Wreath Making Workshop 

04.12.24 3.30pm—ParentÕs Evening 

05.12.24 3.30pm—ParentÕs Evening 

10.12.24 Class 1&N—Forest School 

12.12.24 Christmas Jumper Day 

17.12.24 2pm—Class 1 Nativity 

18.12.24 6pm—Class 1 Nativity 

20.12.24 School Panto Trip—R to Yr 6 

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 

06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

28.11.24 Bag 2 School Collection 

15.11.24 Shoebox Collection Deadline 
15.11.24 Children in Need—PJs—£1.00 Donation 

 Club Time Yr Group 
Monday Drama 3.15-4.15 Y3-Y6 
Tuesday Netball 3.15-4.15 Y3-Y6 

 
 

Some pupils from Yr 1 and 2 went over 
to Ludlow on Thursday this week for an 
Invasion Games session. They all put in 

lots of effort and worked great as a 
team together.  Well done everyone! 

 
Netball will be conƟnuing on a Tuesday 
3.15-4.15 unƟl the end of November, 
and then will be taking a break unƟl 

the new year. 

 
 

Class 1: Bella & Ellie 
Class 2: Lily & John 

Class 3: Archie G & CharloƩe 

We would just like to thank everyone who came to the Autumn 
Disco. The event was a great success with lots of money being 

raised for the school.  
 

On Wednesday this week we had the CSA AGM where we were 
very pleased to see a few new members and a new team have 

been elected, as follows: 
 

Chair—Hollie Leach, Vice Chair—Domi Fowler,                           
Secretary—Victoria Evans, Treasurer—Brydie Prime 

  
We did unfortunately have to say goodbye to a few members 

who have stepped down from the commiƩee. So we would like 
to say a big thank you to Kelly Mounƞord, Lucy Hassall and Jo-

anne Williams for all of their help over the past few 
years, and also to Jess Morgan who has been the 
Chair for the last year and contributed so much of 
her Ɵme and effort to create many wonderful CSA 

events. Thank you :) 



 

 

 

 

This year we are excited to be taking part in the T4U campaign to create Christmas Shoeboxes for vulner-
able children across Europe. Each Class will be puƫng together 2 boxes during school, one for a girl and 
one for a boy. We would therefore be grateful if students could please bring in any donaƟons of suitable 
pre-loved or new items which could be added. The deadline for donaƟon is next week please, as they are 

being collected on Friday 15th November.  

Please see below for details on what is required/accepted.  

Thank you. 








